
Hindu Mandir Executives’ Conference 
(An initiative of Vishwa Hindu Parishad of America – VHPA) 

Announces 

 

4
th

 Annual Hindu Mandir Priests’ Conference 

Hosted by Hindu Society of Minnesota, Maple Grove, MN 

Save the Date 

Dates:  4:00 PM on Friday, May 15 to 5:00PM on Saturday, May 16, 2015  

Location: Hindu Temple of Minnesota, 10530 Troy Lane North, Maple Grove, MN.   

Theme: How to effectively pass Hindu religious traditions to the next generation 

Who will attend: The Priests, Management and the devotees of all ages from several Temples in 

the U. S., Canada and Caribbean.   

What shall be covered: There will be keynote lectures by Hindu scholars, Temple Management 

personnel, community leaders and the priests. Numerous topics of interest and importance, both to 

the priests and to the broader Hindu devotee community will be discussed. In keeping with the 

theme of the conference, we will hear the thoughts, opinions and suggestions of second generation 

Hindu-Americans. 

Registration and more specific details of the conference and the updated program will become 

available soon. For additional information, please contact: 

Sant Gupta      Raj Suryanarayanan 

Convener, HMPC 15    Religious Committee Chair, Hindu Mandir of MN 

E-mail: santguptava@gmail.com   surya001@umn.edu   

Ph.: 703 980 7487    Ph.: 612-805-3700      
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